
 
 

UNIVERSITÉ DE TOULOUSE 1 CAPITOL (UT1) 
VISIT FEBRUARY 18th&19th 

 

Meetings that will be held at the Rector’s building 
 
Monday 18th   
 
13:00 – 15:15  Informal Lunch at Sirius Restaurant (Hotel Campus) at the  
                          UAB campus-Bellaterra. 
                          Prof. de Dios and Mr. Kohn will be waiting for UT1 delegation at the   
                         main entrance of the Restaurant 
 
15:30 – 17:00   Welcome to the Université de Toulouse1- Capitole by the  
                          Dean of the Faculty of Law at the Rector’s building “Sala de  
         Juntes del Rectorat”. 
                           
UAB delegation: 
-  Prof. Josep Mª de Dios, Dean  
-  Prof. Esther Zapater, Vice-Dean for Mobility at the Faculty of Law 
-  Prof. Joan Lluís Pérez Francesch, Coordinator of Communication at the Faculty of Law 
-  Mr. Joan Gomez, Head of the Library Service  
-  Mr. Fernando Kohn, Head of the Administration at the Faculty of Law  
-  Ms. Montserrat Catafal, Head of the Social Science Library 
-  Ms. Àngels Boncompte, Head of the Finance Management  
-  Mr. Vicenç Selles, Head of the Carriers Advance Office (will greet the delegation) 
-  Ms. Laura Pardo, Specialist in Euroacció Companies  
 
UT1 delegation: 
 
-  Prof. Sylvaine Peruzzetto, Vice-President of International & European Relations 
-  Ms. Catherine Dellard, Finance Office 
-  Ms. Valérie Lageat, Finance Office 
-  Ms. Christine Bocognani, Formation à distance 
-  Ms. Christine Escamilla, Vocational Training Office 
-  Ms. Sylvaine Girardin, Vocational Training Office 
-  Ms.Françoise Lattes, Communication Office 
-  Mr. Abdelkrim Idrissi, Communication Office  
-  Ms. Isabelle Llantia, Information and Orientation Office 
-  Ms. Lydia Scotto, University-companies Relations Office 
-  Ms. Delphine Lartige, University-companies Relations Office 
-  Ms. Brigitte Creyssac, Documentation Service 
-  Mr. Indalecio Costa Simoes, Audiovisuel Service 
-  Mr. Julien Delord, European Institute of Law 
-  Mr. Thierry Planques, Faculty of Law 
-   Ms. Claudine CHAMBERT, Director  
-  M. Vincent REDAUD, Outgoing student Coordinator 
-  Ms. Yael Rueff, Life-long learning Office 
-  Ms. Stéphanie Arbitourer, Life-long learning Office 
-  Ms. Audrey VAN HEGHE Audrey, Outgoing student Officer (law) 



 
-  Ms. Isabelle ROUJEAN, Outgoing student Officer (economics) 
-  Ms. Emilie GARCIA, Incoming student Officer 
-  Ms. Marie-Ange BENEDITO, Scholarship Officer 
-  Ms. Fabienne GOBBI, Logistics Officer 
-  Ms. Hélène Fraiz, Quality control Officer 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Meetings that will be held at the Rector’s building 

 
 Tuesday 19th 
 
10:00 – 12:00   Meeting at the “Sala de Gerència” at the Rector’s building: 
  
UAB delegation: 
 -  Ms. Marta Vilalta, Head of the International Relations Office 
 -  Ms. Mireia Galí, Coordinator of the International Welcome Point Office 
 -  Ms. Mònica Leiva, Coordinator of the Exchange Programs Office 
 
UT1 delegation: 
-   Ms. Claudine CHAMBERT, Director  
-  Mr. Vincent REDAUD, Outgoing student Coordinator 
-  Ms. Audrey VAN HEGHE Audrey, Outgoing student Officer (law) 
-  Ms. Isabelle ROUJEAN, Outgoing student Officer (economics) 
-  Ms. Emilie GARCIA, Incoming student Officer 
-  Ms. Marie-Ange BENEDITO, Scholarship Officer 
-  Ms. Fabienne GOBBI, Logistics Officer 
-  Ms. Helene Fraiz, Quality Control Officer 
 
10:15 – 12:00   Meeting at the “Sala Xaloc” at the Rector’s building: 
 
UAB delegation: 
- Ms. Genoveva Sánchez, Head of the Finance Office at the UAB  
- Ms. Esther Ponsa, Head of the Accounting and General Budget 
- Ms. Àngels Boncompte, Finance Manager at the Faculty of Law  
- Ms. Esther Labrador, Accounting Manager at the International Relations Office 
 
UT1 delegation: 
- Ms. Catherine Dellard, Head of the Finance Office 
- Ms. Valérie Lageat, Financial Officer 
- Mr. Thierry Planques, Financial Officer at the Faculty of Law 
 
10:15 – 12:00   Meeting at the “Sala Gregal” at the Rector’s building: 
 
UAB delegation: 
-  Mr. Octavi López, Research Communication Officer  
-  Ms. Iolanda Calvo, International and Website Communication Officer 
 
UT1 delegation: 
- Ms. Isabelle Llantia, Head of the Information and Orientation Service 
- Ms. Françoise Lattes, Communication Office 
- Mr. Abdelkrim Idrissi, Communication Office  
 
11:00 – 12:00   Meeting at the Quality Office at the  Rector’s building: 
 
UAB delegation: 
- Ms. Montserrat Peregrina, Head of the Quality Office 
 
UT1 delegation: 
- Ms. Helene Fraiz, Quality Control Officer 
 
 
 



 
Meetings that will be held in different offices at the UAB 

campus 
 
Tuesday 19th   
 
10:15 – 12:00   Meeting at the “Treball Campus” Office: 
  
UAB delegation: 
 - Mr. Vicenç Selles, Head of the Carriers Advance Office 
 - Ms. Laura Pardo, Specialist in Euroacció Companies  
 
UT1 delegation: 
 - Ms. Lydia Scotto, University-companies Relations Office 
 - Ms. Delphine Lartige, University-companies Relations Office 
 
10:20 – 12:00   Meeting at the Libraries Service Main Office 
 
UAB delegation: 
-  Mr. Joan Gomez, Head of the Library Service 
-  Ms. Núria Balaguer, Deputy of the Library Service 
-  Ms. Montserrat Catafal, Head of the Social Science Library 
 
UT1 delegation: 
-  Ms. Brigitte Creyssac, Documentation Service 
 
10:30 – 12:15 Meeting at the Faculty of Law 
 
UAB delegation: 
-  Mr. Fernando Kohn, Head of the Administration at the Faculty of Law  
-  Mr. Antonio Manrique, Academic Manager at the Faculty of Law 
-  Ms. Elisa Juárez, Responsible of the Academic Program at the Faculty of Law 
-  Ms. Carmen Benitez, Responsible of the Academic Affairs at the Faculty of Law 
 
UT1 delegation: 
- Mr. Julien Delord, European Institute of Law 
-  Ms. Cjristine Escamilla, Register Office 
-  Ms. Sylvaine Girardin, Register Office 
 
10:30 – 12:15 Meeting at the Graduate School 
 
UAB delegation: 
- Prof. Judith Panades, Rector's delegate for life-long learning at the Graduate School 
 
UT1 delegation: 
- Ms. Christine Bocognani, Director of Distance Learning Office 
- Ms. Yael Rueff, Life-long learning Office 
- Ms. Sthéphanie, Life-long learning Office 
 
 
12:30 – 13:00 Campus tour by Montserrat Alegre 
 
 
 
 



 
Tuesday 19th  
 
13:15 – 14:30 Institutional Lunch at the School of Arts & Humanities’  
                         Restaurant 
 
UAB delegation: 
 
- Prof. Lluís Quintana, Vice-Rector for International Relations 
- Prof. Josep Mª de Dios, Dean 
- Prof. Judith Panades, Rector's delegate for life-long learning at the Graduate School 
- Ms. Marta Vilalta, Head of the International Relations Office 
- Mr. Joan Gomez, Head of the Library Service 
- Mr. Fernando Kohn, Head of the Administration at the Faculty of Law  
- Mr. Antonio Manrique, Academic Manager at the Faculty of Law 
- Ms. Elisa Juárez, Responsible of the Academic Program at the Faculty of Law 
- Ms. Carmen Benítez, Responsible of the Academic Affairs at the Faculty of Law 
- Ms. Montserrat Peregrina, Head of the Quality Office 
 
UT1 delegation: 
-  Prof. Sylvaine Peruzzetto, Vice-President of International & European Relations 
-  Ms. Catherine Dellard, Finance Office 
-  Ms. Valérie Lageat, Finance Office 
-  Ms. Christine Bocognani, Formation à distance 
-  Ms. Christine Escamilla, Vocational Training Office 
-  Ms. Sylvaine Girardin, Vocational Training Office 
-  Ms.Françoise Lattes, Communication Office 
-  Mr. Abdelkrim Idrissi, Communication Office  
-  Ms. Isabelle Llantia, Information and Orientation Office 
-  Ms. Lydia Scotto, University-companies Relations Office 
-  Ms. Delphine Lartige, University-companies Relations Office 
-  Ms. Brigitte Creyssac, Documentation Service 
-  Mr. Indalecio Costa Simoes, Audiovisuel Service 
-  Mr. Julien Delord, European Institute of Law 
-  Mr. Thierry Planques, Faculty of Law 
-   Ms. Claudine CHAMBERT, Director  
-  M. Vincent REDAUD, Outgoing student Coordinator 
-  Ms. Yael Rueff, Life-long learning Office 
-  Ms. Stéphanie Arbitourer, Life-long learning Office 
-  Ms. Audrey VAN HEGHE Audrey, Outgoing student Officer (law) 
-  Ms. Isabelle ROUJEAN, Outgoing student Officer (economics) 
-  Ms. Emilie GARCIA, Incoming student Officer 
-  Ms. Marie-Ange BENEDITO, Scholarship Officer 
-  Ms. Fabienne GOBBI, Logistics Officer 
-  Ms. Hélène Fraiz, Quality control Officer 
 


